Viasat®

January 24 2018

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12t Street, SW.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Update of Space Station Point of Contact; Call Signs S2747 and S2160

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to Section 25.171 of the Commission’s rules, Viasat, Inc. (“Viasat”)
provides an update to the contact address and telephone number for short-term and
immediate interference problems for the ViaSat-1 satellite (Call Sign S2747) and the Ka-
band payload of the Galaxy-28 satellite (Call Sign S2160).

Contact information for interference problems and emergency response:

Scott Allen

Director, Network Operations
349 Inverness Drive South
Englewood, Arapahoe, CO, 80112
Telephone: (720) 493-7300
scott.allen@viasat.com

The contact information for long-term engineering and technical design issues
remains the same as reported in the latest satellite annual report.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.
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Daryl T. Hunter
Chief Technology Officer, Regulatory Affairs

6155 El Camino Real, Carlsbad, California 92009 T. 760.476.2200 F. 760.929.3941 www.viasat.com



